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Bruce G. Roberts; Dean Trantalis; Jack Seiler; 'Laura - Mayor's "ssistant'; Maxine Singh; 
MJ Matthews; Robbi Uptegrove; Robert McKinzie; Romney Rogers; Safeea Ali; Scott 
Wyman; Tracy Roach 
April Saginor; Wendy Gonyea; Jeff Modarelli; Linda Franco; Jenni Morejon; Anthony 
Fajardo; Ella Parker; Alfred Battle; D'Wayne Spence; Aaron Stahly; Aixa Penedo; Angela 
Mahecha; Carla Foster; Cynthia Everett; Gloria LeClaire; John Herbst; Jolene Chism; 
Katerina Skoundridakis; Lee Feldman; Maureen Richards; Stanley Hawthorne; Susanne 

Torriente 
Jul 7, 2015 Agenda Item PH-1; CAM 15-0902 - Landmark Designation of Villa Torino 
HPB Case ·H15010-3017 3017 Alhambra Street 

Mayor, Vice Mayor and Commissioners, please see information received from Henry and Yolanda Castro 
concerning the Landmark Designation of Villa Torino. 

From: Linda Franco 
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2015 11:24 AM 
To: Janda Joseph 
Cc: Lynda Crase; Jenni Morejon; Anthony Fajardo; Ella Parker; Alfred Battle; D'Wayne Spence 
Subject: FW: HPB Case ·H15010-3017 Alhambra Street 

Hello Janda, 

This is an email I received for tomorrow night's meeting from a neighbor. 

Thank you, 

Linda Mia Franco, AICP I Urban Design Principal Planner, Historic Preservation Board Liaison 
Urban Design & Planning Division 
City of Fort Lauderdale I Department of Sustainable Development 
700 NW 19 Avenue, Fort Lauderdale FL 33311 
P 954-828-8958 F 945-828-5858 
Email: lfranco@fortlauderdale.gov 
Web: www.fortlauderdale.gov 

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from City of Fort Lauderdale employees or officials are public records and may be subject to public disclosure. Please 
consider the environment before printing. 

From: Leewardrodco [mailto:leewardlOO@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 06, 2015 11:02 AM 
To: Linda Franco 
Subject: Fwd: HPB Case ·H15010-3017 Alhambra Street 
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Dear Ms. Franco, as a resident at 209 No. Ft.Lauderdale Beach Blvd., Apt. 17-0, I am very concerned about the plans to 
destroy the historic buildings on Alhambra St. to add just one more hotel in that crowded area. We have enough hotels 
there and there is no need to destroy these beautiful historic buildings to add more hotels with the resultant extra traffic of 
trucks, autos, etc. We trust you will support our position against destruction of these buildings. Respectfully yours, Henry 
D.Castro Sr. and Yolanda Castro 
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